
Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
Good morning/afternoon. My name is Stephen Couche and I am from Portland, OR. 
I'm writing to express my support for HB 2927, and to urge moving this bill forward. I am a 69 year old 
life long resident of Oregon, and have been a person who pays attention to politics all of my life. I urge 
you all to make the difference needed to pass this bill and to urge your colleagues to support it too. 
Oregon has been a progressive state, whether under the Republican leadership of Tom McCall or the 
current leadership of Governor Kate Brown. HB 2927 makes sense for our State and our country, I urge 
you to join other states who have already passed this measure by passing it yourself. The electoral 
college has outlived its usefulness and it is time to let the common citizens of our country have the 
electoral power to elect who our President is going to be! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Stephen Couche 
4718 SE 31st Ave 
Portland, OR 97202-3662 
(503) 998-0185 
 
 

 


